
Date: December 16, 2024 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION 

24-25 Construction of Fairington Road Sidewalk 

 

The City of Stonecrest has decided to cancel 24-25 Construction of Fairington Road Sidewalk.  The 
City does plan to publish a similar solicitation in the near future.  

 

 Thank you for the time and interest in doing business with the City of Stonecrest.  

 

 

 


